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Docket: 50-313

50-368 I

Arkansas Power and Light Company
ATTN: William Cavanaugh III

Senior Vice President -
Energy Supply

Post Office Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:
I
l

This refers to your letter of December 10, 1982, which requested the
movement of ENS and HPN telephones in the Technical Support Center
(TSC). Your letter further requested that the telephones be installed
by March 1983 for availability during the scheduled Emergency Prepared-ness Exercise.

We have forwarded your request to our Telecommunications Branch inWashington, D.C., for action. They informed us that the ENS telephone
will be moved as requested, and it will take a minimum of 90 workingdays to complete the installation. The HPN telephone may not be
moved as the NRC is in the process of initiating the changeover of allHPN telephones to FTS service. Region IV will provide more information
on this changeover in subsequent cor espondence.

Sincerely,

b/
W. C. Seidle, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 2

cc:
Arkansas Nuclear One
ATTN: J. M. Levine, General Manager
P. O. Box 608
Russellville, Arkansas 72801
bec to DM8 for dist. (15-35) -bcc dist. by RIV /J(J PRegional Administrator
RRI

Section Chief
R. L. Bangart [
J. B. Baird )
Arkansas State Dept. of Health
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